## March 6, 2017

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:09pm, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and David Bajuscak and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for February, 2016 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$81,098.94

Mr. Levey noted the leak detection and the repairs made.

Mr. Levey noted the work on the design for a heating system for the bell area on the bottom of the water tank to conserve energy. He said that two possibilities were installation of a ceiling approximately 20 feet up or spray insulation on the steel walls of the tank.

Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator